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22nd September 2022 

Re: Class One staffing 

 

Dear families,  

 I write to update you regarding staffing in the coming weeks in Class One. Mrs Neild will be 

undergoing a medical procedure on 30th September. This procedure requires a 6-week recovery time 

during which Mrs Neild will be unable to attend work.  

During this period, Mrs Waddington – a known and consistent adult for our youngest children - will 

be redeployed to support Class One to ensure appropriate ratios of staff for EYFS and Key Stage One.  

In addition, support staff will be redeployed from DMAT schools for 3 days per week to provide 

support in Class Two.  

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Neild a swift recovery.  

Please do not hesitate to contact myself or your class teacher should you wish to discuss this further.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Adam Hill 

 

Principal 
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